

West-Mont Christian Academy

Elementary Building Staff
873 South Hanover Street • Pottstown, Pennsylvania 19465
megan.kratz@west-mont.org 610-326-7690

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 4 year old preschool program at West-Mont Christian academy! I am so excited to be your child's teacher for this school year! It is such a privilege to partner with you and help ready your child for his/her future academically and spiritually. I am thrilled to be able to share Jesus with your child and shepherd his/her heart. I will be praying for you and your family throughout the summer months!

A couple dates to keep in mind:

- August 29th we will have our first Parent Association Meeting & Student Orientation
 - This is a great time for you to bring in all your school items, see our classroom and your seat, and meet up with a few classmates.
- **September 4**th- Preschool Pop-In 9:30-11:00 am
 - This is a quick 20 minute visit for you and your child to get to know your classroom and building, meet your teacher, and play a fun game!
- **September 6**th- First day of Preschool!

Supply List

Items to be marked with child's name:

Backpack 24 Count Crayons 8 Crayola Washable Classic Colors broad line

Markers

4 pack expo markers (low

5 glue sticks (Fat sticks)

Blunt scissors

odor)

1 whiteboard eraser A 4x6 picture of your

child.

One complete change of clothes in a large labeled Ziploc Bag – please include socks and underwear (all seasons)

(Full day students ONLY) A labeled child sized blanket or child sized sleeping bag in a storage bag. The following are items your child will need this year:

3 boxes of tissues
1 pkg. small construction paper
3 rolls of paper towels
1 pkg. large construction paper
1 pkg. baggies Girls: sandwich size
1 pkg. of 8 ½ x 11 card stock

Boys: gallon size 3 large containers Seventh Generation or Clorox wipes

2 pkg. paper plates Art smock

1 pkg. paper cups (6-8oz) 2 bottles of Hand Soap

1 pkg. of plastic spoons

I am so excited to meet you and get to know you and your child this year! My prayer is that you have a restful summer full of blessings followed by a successful school year. If you have pertinent questions, please call the school office at 610-326-7690. In August, I can be reached megan.kratz@west-mont.org.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Megan Kratz